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Dear colleagues:
Greetings from the DGI - Uruguay!
It is a pleasure for our Tax Administration to join BRITACOM and to be one of its founding members.

BRITACOM is important for the DGI - Uruguay for providing a platform in which the exchange of
opinions and experiences of the different Tax Administrations takes place, as well as training in tax
issues. For this, dialogue, cooperation between Administrations and capacity building are important.

The main pillars for such objectives are the Council (of which the DGI-Uruguay currently holds the
position of Vice Chair), the BRITACOF, the BRITACEG (of which Uruguay is also proud to be a founding
member), the expert members of the Advisory Board and the support provided by the Secretariat.

Regarding the BRITACOF, through participation in it, our Administration has had the opportunity to
appreciate the good practices and knowledge shared by other Administrations and, at the same time,
we have been able to present our experiences and opinions on tax issues.

In addition, we have had the opportunity to actively participate in different task forces that were created
from the action plans of the two conferences that took place in Wuzhen and Nur-Sultan. Through this
participation, we have acquired knowledge and we have also been able to contribute our own to
achieve a good result together.

In relation to BRITACEG, it is important to highlight the formation of an outstanding team of teachers
and the creation of instances of academic training in tax issues in which officials from our
Administration have also participated.

We also would like to highlight the important contributions of the members of the Advisory Board in
the different instances in which they have participated.

In addition, in our opinion the Secretariat should receive a special mention as an important support for
the development of the aforementioned activities, through an excellent organization of the different
events.

Finally, we would like to express that in our opinion the BRITACOM is a great instrument based on the
feedback of all its members to achieve great and important results in common that could not be
achieved individually. The benefits obtained can only be achieved with an organization such as
BRITACOM today with Tax Administrations from countries in different geographical parts of the world
with a high sense of cooperation and collaboration.

We wish BRITACOM great progress and consolidation in the coming years.
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